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Subject: EH/885/GF - Project Nexus Stage 3 Consultation Document  

Dear colleague  

I am pleased to advise you that the Project Nexus Stage 3 Consultation Document has now 
been published on the xoserve web site, www.xoserve.com 

The Document contains a review of the topics identified in our Stage 2 Consultation, and sets 
out our thoughts on the purpose of and approach to the next phase of Project Nexus.  We 
have also published a supplementary document containing a commentary on each of the 
topics. 

The closing date for responses to the Stage 3 Consultation is 16 January 2009.  

If you have any questions relating to Project Nexus, please email them to 
xoserve.ProjectNexus@xoserve.com  

Kind regards  

Graham Frankland, 
Customer Manager 


